
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter - Summer 2021 
 Year 4 children and staff 

are looking forward to 

an exciting, busy and 

successful Summer term. 

This newsletter is to 

keep parents/carers 

informed of some key 

events and information. 

PE 

PE will be on Tuesdays 

and Wednesdays. 

Tuesday’s PE session will 

be taken by the Class 

Teacher, Mr Kelly and 

Wednesday’s session will 

be led by Newcastle 

United Federation. The 

full PE kit will be needed 

for both sessions. We 

will be focussing on 

Gymnastics and Dance 

for the first half-term. 

Topic 

Our topic for this term 

will be the ‘North East 

of England’. Whilst there 

are no school trips at 

the moment, we are 

looking to organise an 

online visit and link up 

with the Newcastle 

Castle. 
PE Kit 

PE kits must be brought 

to school on Tuesdays 

and Wednesdays. This 

should be a white t-shirt 

and black 

shorts/leggings/jogging 

trousers. 

Arrival and Collection 

 

Year 4 pupils who are 

attending school must be 

at the gate in the 

morning at 8.40am and 

they must be collected at 

3.10pm. 

It is important that we 

keep to these exact 

times and avoid social 

contact with others as 

much as possible. Please 

wear your face-mask 

too! Stay safe. 

 

Online Homework 

Homework will be set every Monday and must be 

completed by the time your child arrives at school on 

Friday. It is essential that they log into the Google 

classroom area of the School 360 website. This will have 

their online work and guidance as to other areas where 

work is available e.g. Purple Mash and Mathletics. 

Remember that you should be able to access the online 

work through iPads, laptops, Xbox and Play-station 

devices. 

 


